
Create  
 Your Own  
  Future… 

The Health Sciences Academy is a program open to high school students who 

are interested  in working in a medical field.  Students attend their regular high 

school, and they are provided extra opportunities and benefits for college and 

career readiness! 

Programs offered include: 

 SAT and ACT Preparation Workshops 

 Job Shadowing Opportunities 

 Specialized Classes 

 Summer Programs 

 Leadership Training 

 College & Career Counseling 

 Consideration for Scholarships 

Applications will be available on 

the Health Sciences Academy 

website beginning on Nov.  9, 

2015. To get to the website, go to 

www.pitt.k12.nc.us, click on the 

Health Sciences Academy 

shortcut link,  and go to 

“Applying to the Academy” to 

access the application starting 

on November 9, 2015. 

Applications are due by 5:00 pm 

on January 8, 2016. 

Accepted students will be         

notified during the month of      

January. 

Applications must be returned to the 

Health Sciences Academy office by 

mail to:  400 Spruce Street, Greenville, 

NC 27834. You may also put your appli-

cation in the Health Sciences Academy  

counselor’s mailbox at your high 

school: Jan Burnette (DHC, JHR, 

NPHS) & Cameron Slappey (AGHS, 

FCHS, ECHS, SCHS) 


